
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE 

 
Regarding release of statistics on loans to the economy in an expanded format 

 
 

August 27, 2022 
 
National Bank of Kazakhstan informs that in order to enhance information support of 

the users, starting from August 27, quarterly release of statistics is set in regard to lending to 
the economy in an expanded format. The new report covers a broader range of lenders beyond 
second-tier banks. 

Statistics on lending to the real sector of the economy published in this section also 
includes data on loans issued by subjects of the quasi-government sector entities, mortgage 
organizations and microfinance organizations. 

Statistical data are posted on the website of the National Bank of Kazakhstan in the 
‘Loan Market’ section. 
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